CAMBRIDGE STREET UPPER SCHOOL

Manuel J. Fernandez, *Head of School* Christen Sohn, *Assistant Principal* Tiffany Robinson, *School Clerk*



Call for Chaperones

January 20, 2015

Hello CSUS families and caregivers,

CSUS is in need of chaperones to assist with field trips during the week of February $8^{\rm th}$. These trips will be staffed with between 6 and 8 CSUS teachers, but will need additional parent and caregiver chaperones as well. Scholars will be attending the following trips during move week.

February 8

- Grade 8: Community service and ice skating in Cambridge
- Grade 7: To be announced next week
- Grade 6: Roller Kingdom in Tyngsboro
- 6-8 ASD classrooms: S&S Restaurant

February 9

Grade 8: Cambridge Rindge and Latin

February 10

Grade 7: Roller Kingdom in Tyngsboro

February 11

Grade 6: Project Adventure

If you are available to chaperone a field trip on any of the above dates, please contact Ms. Robinson in the CSUS Main Office. She can be reached via phone at 617-349-3050 or email at trobinson@cpsd.us. Please note that all chaperones are required to complete a CORI check. A CORI request form must be filled out with Ms. Robinson at CSUS 1-2 weeks prior to the trip date. Please have your driver's license or passport ready to photocopied.

Thank you for your support,

Christen Sohn Assistant Principal Cambridge Street Upper School

> 850 Cambridge Street Cambridge MA 02141 617.349.3050

email: <u>CambridgeStreet@cpsd.us</u>
Website: http://cambridgestreet.cpsd.us

Clarity, Cohesion and Culture Builds Capacity for All!